CORRESPONDENCE
10/31/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 10611-2019

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 12:39 PM

To: 'Husting, Nicholas'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: Docket: 20190061

Attachments: Adam Teitzman Office of Commission Clerk - Florida Public Service Commission.pdf

Good Afternoon,

We will be placing your attached comments in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20190061 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Husting, Nicholas [mailto:Nicholas.Husting@7-11.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 10:06 AM

To: Records Clerk

Cc: Marilyn Arnall

Subject: Docket: 20190061

Adam Teitzman
Office of Commission Clerk — Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399
Re: Docket: 20190061
Dear Mr. Teitzman,
On behalf of Ann Scott and 7-Eleven please find the attached letter of support for Florida Power & Light’s SolarTogether

proposal. This letter has also been mailed to your attention at the physical address listed.

Thank you,
Nick Husting



Nicholas Husting | 7-Eleven, Inc. | Store Support Center
Senior Manager, Energy

1603 LBJ Fwy, L3E-02E

Farmers Branch, TX 75234

0 972.828.2093 | C 972.206.7457 | Nicholas.husting@7-11.com
Serving Customers. Supporting Stores.




October 25, 2019

Adam Teitzman
Office of Commission Clerk - Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket: 20190061
Dear Mr. Teitzman,

At 7-Eleven reducing our carbon footprint is important. While we've taken big steps
over recent years through strategic investments in several areas of energy and
sustainability, we also look to our locai utilities to provide programs that will help us as
we work to ensure our environmental impact is minimized in the communities our
customers and employees live and play within.

That is why 7-Eleven is supporting Florida Power and Lights recent proposal to add
more clean energy to Florida’s electrical grid through their SolarTogether proposal
(Docket # 20190061).

As a large national customer with a significant footprint in your company, we value our
partner with FP&L and see this opportunity as easy to manage and implement within
your state. If approved, the SolarTogether program would support 7-Eleven
sustainability goals with over 500 7-Eleven locations within the FP&L coverage area.

7-Eleven supports FPL's SolarTogether proposal. Please give the proposal your full
consideration.

Thank you,

A S

Ann Scott
Sr. Director of Energy, Engineering and Store Planning
E-mail: Ann.scott2@7-11.com

3200 Hackberry Rd., Irving TX 75063
Malling Address: PO Box 711, Dallas, TX 75221-0711
972-828-0711





